
 
 

Prep 
Wow, what a busy year! We have learnt many new things including how to write our name, 
the letters and sounds of the alphabet, numbers to 20, some sight words and began reading 
and writing just to name a few! This week, we all officially graduated from Prep and to 
celebrate we all went to the Fun Park and to see The Grinch. We are all super excited to 
begin Year 1 next year and continue learning new and exciting things with Miss Andrews! 

Love Prep, Miss Merli, Mrs P and Mrs Wilson 

What I loved most about Prep is… 
Playing games - Lachlan 
Playing with my friends - Matilda 
Doing craft - Rose 
Doing activities - Hunta-Rose 
Playing - Sophia  
Playing outside - Ryan 
Playing - Franklin 
Playing iPads - Kaster 
Eating Munch and Crunch- Tariq 
Free play - Jax 
Playing - Shaquille 
When we went to the Fun Park - Ben 
 

What I’m looking forward to in Year 1 is… 
Doing more work - Jayden 
Doing school work - Tanner 
Doing school work - Oscar 
Playing lego - Isaac 
Hugging the teachers - Pippa 
Playing on the computers - Diaz 
Free play - Micah 
Drawing - Max 
Doing Maths - Kepa 
Playing – Chasely 
Making new friends – Kashdyn 
Learning new things - Oriah  


